МІНІСТЕРСТВО ОСВІТИ І НАУКИ УКРАЇНИ УМАНСЬКИЙ ДЕРЖАВНИЙ ПЕДАГОГІЧНИЙ УНІВЕРСИТЕТ ІМЕНІ ПАВЛА ТИЧИНИ



MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND SCIENCE OF UKRAINE

PAVLO TYCHYNA UMAN STATE PEDAGOGICAL UNIVERSITY

2, Sadova Str, Cherkasy Region, Uman, 20300, Ukraine, tel/fax:+38(04744)3-45-82, E-mail: <u>udpu@udpu.org.ua</u>, acc:35228202004420, MFO: 854018, code: 02125639

30.	10.	20240.	_ N o _	113	
from			on N	<u>o</u>	

Dear Partners, Colleagues and Friends!

I would like to express my deepest gratitude for comprehensive and long-term cooperation with Pavlo Tychyna Uman State Pedagogical University in the sphere of international cooperation. Your support has provided a solid foundation for strengthening our mutual relations during this full-scale invasion

We have always felt your support for the sovereignty, territorial integrity and security of Ukraine.

We have always felt your commitment to supporting Ukraine's sovereignty, territorial integrity, and security. The financial and humanitarian assistance you have provided to our scientific and pedagogical workers, students, and citizens of our city is invaluable.

The future for Ukraine is undoubtedly to be a strong part of the global community, standing as an equal with all the leading countries, to be in the European Union. Ukraine's fight for its independence, sovereignty and territorial integrity within its internationally recognized borders directly contributes to Euro-Atlantic security.

The team of Pavlo Tychyna Uman State Pedagogical University supported the Ukraine's Victory Plan presented by President Volodymyr Zelenskyy.

We are asking you to contact your national governments, encouraging them to support this the Victory Plan as well.

Vice-Rector for International Relations and Strategic Development

Volodymyr MYKOLAIKO

100747